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Canada’s Wonderland Trip 
We rode the Coasters in Toronto! 

On June 3rd we went on a trip to Toronto to visit 
Canada’s wonderland.  Students were on Roller 
Coasters and other high energy rides!  Who braved 
the Levithan?  It was a great way to celebrate our 
third activity trip of the semester after a trip skiing 
and a trip to see the Toronto Raptors.   
 

Activities for Fall 2022! 
We are already planning some great trips for the 
Fall of 2022.  Our first will be to Camp RKY during 
the second week of September. We will do an 
orientation, canoeing, swimming, and hiking in the 
Canadian wilderness.  Our students will make lots of 
great memories and start connections with other 
international students during their trip.  We are all 
looking forward this trip together. 
 

ARRIVAL TO LIMESTONE SEPTEMBER 2022 
We are planning to run buses with Limestone staff to pick students up from Toronto Pearson (YYZ) on August 31 and 

September 1.  We can do pick ups at Ottawa (YOW) and Montreal (YUL), but the most economical will be through Toronto 
Pearson.  Agents, please let us know the flights that you have booked for student arrival as soon as possible and we will 

help arrange transport to Kingston.      

Kingston, the place to be in Ontario! 

► 25 things to do in Kingston in this 
June! 

► Kingston hosts the Canadian 
Pickleball Championships 

► Kingston hosts the North 
American Sailing Championships 

Click here for 
our website 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
   

2022 Current Information 
School Year details right now:  

● Currently masks in our schools are optional.   

● Students are finishing up their final exams and 
assignments here in Limestone.  Exams finish as late as 
June 28, 2022, and many Graduation ceremonies are 
occurring on June 29th, 2022.   

● 2022-2023 School Year Calendar is located here   

● School in September 2022 will return to ‘Semesters’ 
across Limestone.  Students will take 4 classes/day.    

 

 

 

New Homestay Families!  

Limestone runs our own Homestay Family Program.  With our 
continued high standards for our homestay program, we are 
proud to announce the addition of many new homestay families 
for the 2022-2023 school year.  Thanks to the continued hard 
work of our Limestone Homestay team!  Sevena Flindall and 
Debbie Villeneuve work tirelessly to provide great support to the 
students arriving.  As a result, WE NOW HAVE SEVERAL NEW 
AVAILABLE SPACES FOR SEMESTER II with great families.    
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